
Marshfield Historical Commission Minutes 

Meeting of March 1st, 2022 

Meeting called to order at 7:05PM in the lunch room at the Town Hall. Attending 

were Cindy Castro, Barbara Carney, Kathy Sullivan, Carolyn Shanley, Jack Arouca 

and Norma Haskins. Also attending were guests Robin Mitchell, Brian Mandile and 

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Anderson.  

Demolition application, 79 Marginal St.  After review Cindy made a motion, 

seconded by Barbara that this house, while it is very old, has no historical 

significance to the Town and we would have no objection to the issuance of a 

demolition permit.  It was voted and passed, unanimously. 

Demolition application, 57 Pudding Hill Lane- After review Cindy made a motion, 

seconded by Barbara that this house has no historical significance to the Town 

and we would have no objection to the issuance of a demolition permit. It was 

voted and passed, unanimously. 

Minutes for last meeting 2/1/22.  After review Cindy made a motion, seconded by 

Kathy to accept the minutes as prepared.  It was voted and passed, unanimously. 

New Space- Cindy reports our move has been completed. She would like to hold a 

work session soon to review what we have and where everything will be for those 

who would like some time to review it all.  She also hopes to have keys available 

for each of us by then.  Work session scheduled for Saturday March 5th at 9AM.  

Discussion on response to letters received concerning our latest granite markers-   

It was decided to remove the markers for Hatch Mill and Green Light Tea Room 

and work on replacing them at a later date with corrected script.  We discussed 

the possibility of using bronze plaques but no decision was made in that regard. 

Cindy explained to Mr. Mitchell that all the errors will be corrected. They were 

done in good faith with the historical facts used as we knew them at the time 

from published materials available. Mr. Mitchell voiced his concern that his 

correspondence that he left with the Selectmen’s office to us was never 

responded to and Cindy explained that we didn’t receive them.  Cindy assured Mr. 

Mitchell that all the errors will be corrected and that he and Mrs. Krusell will be 

notified as each is completed.  We will work on the Green Light Tea Room and 

Hatch Mill first as they were the most in need of correction.   



The next meeting will be April 5th. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:16PM. 

Respectfully submitted,   

Norma Haskins, Secretary 

 


